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Dear Applicant

Thank you for your interest in the post of Deputy Headteacher at Rishton Methodist Primary School.

The staff at Rishton strive hard to make school a stimulating and exciting place to be. The children are well behaved and valued, which makes them feel secure. The staff have high expectations of all pupils, but support the children to achieve the very best they can. This ethos is very much led from the front by the Head Teacher, Mrs Neale. The school also has a committed and supportive Governing Body.

If you feel that you would like to be a part of this highly successful team, and have all of the necessary qualities and skills described in the job specification for the Deputy, you are welcome to apply.

Yours sincerely

Amanda Kroukamp

Chair of Governors

“Rise up ……..take courage and do it”


Ezra 10:4
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